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01 October 2021 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Immunisation - COVID and Flu Consent and FAQs - Thursday 7 October 
 
On behalf of the School Immunisation Team, please find attached Consent documents and 
FAQs regarding the upcoming COVID and Flu vaccinations on Thursday 7 October 2021 at 
Maiden Erlegh Chiltern Edge. 
 
The flu vaccination is available for students in Year 7 to Year 11. 
 
The COVID vaccination is available for students in Years 8 to Year11 
 
Consent or Non-Consent is required for both Flu and COVID vaccinations to be completed 
by Tuesday 5 October using the documents attached and will close at midday. 
 
We would like to remind parents and guardians that the information we are providing is direct 
from the nursing team and the school is simply the venue that has been selected to carry out 
these vaccinations; we therefore politely request that any queries are directed to the School 
Immunisation Team, whose details are on the letters attached. 
 
If you have already consented there is no need to complete the forms again. 
 
Please also visit the school website to view more information HERE. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Worth 
Student Services, Attendance and Medical Welfare Officer 
 

https://www.maidenerleghchilternedge.co.uk/page/?title=Whole+School+Letters&pid=239

